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NATIONAL LAND TRANSPORT AUTHORITY 

Updated Policies  

 

Following the proclamation of the Road Traffic (Amendment) Act 2023, with effect 

from 21 August 2023, policies relating to the issue, transfer and implementation of 

Public Service Vehicle Licences, Road Service Licence, “A” & “B” Carriers 

Licences and Petrol Service Station Licences have been updated. 

 

The policy for operation and replacement of vehicles under a Public Service Vehicle 

or Carrier Licence has as well been updated. 

 

The abovementioned Policy documents have been uploaded on the NLTA website 

of the NLTA at nlta.govmu.org and are available for consultation by the public for 

any information they may require. 
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